
 

Howdy! 
 
Jayne and Chris here with a weekly email update from the transforming the front door project. 
 

Oh, Hello December… 
 
This week marks the close of Public.Digital’s (P.D) time with us. We had a full day with P.D on Tuesday 
where Dimond presented our progress to date to Platinum, followed by P.D presenting their 
recommendations to enable us to continue and scale. 
 
Although sad that P.D are leaving, we are continuing to build on the good work we've done with them and 
taking this project forward to ensure the right children get the right support at the right time. 
 
We now have a service map that is our best guess at what the operating model will look like, complete with 
tests needed to progress this further. We have our operating principles in place… 
 

 
 
…and are working on how we’ll know we’re doing the right thing. 
 

 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank Connie, Jesse and Saw from Public.Digital for all their 
fantastic support, guidance and encouragement on this journey with us. We will miss you!! 
 
Geƫng ready for the launch…  ḴḵḶḷḸḹḺḻḼḽḾḿṀṁṂṃṄṅ 
  



 
This week we have been busy putting together the final preparations for our 2 weeks of testing 
commencing next week. 
 
For those that would like a reminder, we will be testing: 
 
OpƟmising the MulƟ-Disciplinary Team this will build on our first test and will experiment with what the Multi-
Disciplinary Team (MDT) looks at, when and how the MDT are available at the front door and further ideas 
about who needs to be in the MDT. 
 
Recording this will involve testing how we can simplify recording to make it more proportionate to a child’s 
needs. 
 
Let us not forget, we will be hosting our next show and tell on 8th December in the Piazza kitchen & 
online, followed by the final one for this year on 20th December – don’t forget your Christmas jumper! 
Invites have now been sent out for both meetings, if you or anyone else in your team would like to attend 
and don’t have an invite, please feel free to get in touch with us. 
 
That is all from us this week, I hope you enjoyed our update and hope you have a dazzling weekend.  ❥❦ 
 
Jayne and Chris, NSCP project team 


